
Dear Carrolltowne Families – 

       It’s the start of another great year here at Carrolltowne! I am so excited to start my second
year as PTA President. We are looking forward to the many fun and exciting events the PTA is
planning and hope to see you at many of those. 

              We have already had two great events put on by the Hospitality Committee - the Back to
School breakfast for teachers and the Boo Hoo/Woo Hoo social for kindergarten parents on the
first day of school. We also had our first restaurant night of the year on at Chik Fil A and we have
an upcoming night at E.W. Becks. If you can, please support the PTA by eating out these nights
as we get a small portion of the sales and those small portions really add up! 

              Our Spirit Committee has already hosted two Popsicles on the Playground events that
had fantastic turnouts. These events are great opportunities for the school community to come
together – who doesn’t love starting off the school year with a popsicle? Their next event will be
Trunk or Treat on October 25, with registration opening on October 7. 

              Our annual Fun Run will be November 7 (with a rain date of November 8) and pledges will
start on October 1. This is our biggest fundraiser of the year and we are excited to see if we can
beat last year’s total! 

              If you haven’t had a chance yet to check out our gorgeous new playground, I encourage
you to stop by on a weekend or after school one day. The children love it and I am so proud that
the PTA was able to make this happen for the school in partnership with the administration. It
could not have been possible without the participation of the entire Carrolltowne community and
its just another reason why I love Carrolltowne! 

If you have any questions, you can reach me at president@carrolltownepta.com. I look forward to
working with all of you throughout the school year. Go Cardinals! 

Becky Seitz 
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President's Message
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The Carrolltowne Players are happy to announce
that our production this year will be Disney's Alice

in Wonderland Jr.! 

The play will be March 7-8, with auditions in late
November. A parent interest meeting will be held in
October (date TBD) and we strongly encourage you

to attend if your child is interested in trying out. 

Please join as we travel down the rabbit hole with
Alice and all the other timeless characters! Email
carrolltowneplayers@gmail.com with any questions.
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Performing Arts

Fun Run

Our "Rocky’s Superheroes” Fun Run fundraiser will kick off on 10/1.

Parents will be able to register their student(s) at MYBOOSTER.COM at that time; every student
that registers will receive a prize! More details and contests to come as we get closer.

The Fun Run is scheduled for Thursday, 11/7 with a rain date of Friday, 11/8.

The free Fun Run t-shirt Google Form for students and staff will be sent out soon and will accept
responses through Wednesday, 10/16.

The Fun Run Committee is looking for business's interested in sponsoring the Fun Run. We will
have not have the lap marker on the back of the t-shirts that will allow for the business logos to
be printed larger. Students wear their shirts around the community, which will promote those

business's who sponsor. The pricing for a large ad is $300 and a regular ad is $200. The
deadline for sponsorship is Monday, 10/14. 

If you are interested in helping out on Fun Run day, please complete the required volunteer
training now. It’s super easy, click the link, a little reading and fill out the form! This needs to be

done at least 2 weeks in advance, so now is a great time to get it done for the school year! 

Please reach to funrun@carrolltownepta.com with any questions.
Thank you for your support!

mailto:carrolltowneplayers@gmail.com
https://www.carrollk12.org/operation/human-resources/volunteer-program?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTEAAR3_tTfbxXRLn1i0iZrePjzguavePeTibC03NQPMk-fnily1OrBKMMHQZMY_aem_UcSNOXr7J1WoKxiPprPosQ


Parents/Guardians, Teachers, Staff, Administrators, Grandparents
We need YOU join our PTA. 

Together we make a difference!
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Membership

STEM

Are you interested in helping plan STEM
events or activities for our students? The

STEM committee is always looking for help
and innovative ideas to engage our

students!  

The STEM Committee currently helps
support and sponsor two Lego Explorer

Teams. These teams are coached by parent
volunteers. If your student is interested in
participating on a Lego Explore Team. We

have a limited number of opening in our two
current teams but STEM is always looking
to expand and add more teams if we have

parent coached.  

Please email stem@carrolltownepta.com for
more details on Lego Explorer Team,

Coaching, or info on planning STEM events.

https://carrolltowneespta.memberhub.com/store
Teacher/Staff, $5 -- Indv. Membership, $10 -- Double Membership, $15

The Carrolltowne PTA Spirit Wear is open!
Order now through Friday, September 27th,

so don't miss out! 

 Purchase shirts, sweatshirts, and other fun
Carrolltowne gear by clicking the link listed

below! 

Items will be ready by mid-October and can
be shipped to your home for a fee or you can

pick them up from the vendor, Big Dipper
Graphics, right here in Eldersburg (2030

Liberty Road).

https://www.bigdippergraphics.com/
carrolltowne-elementary-school

Questions? Email
spirit@carrolltownepta.com

 

Spirit

https://www.bigdippergraphics.com/carrolltowne-elementary-school
https://www.bigdippergraphics.com/carrolltowne-elementary-school
mailto:spirit@carrolltownepta.com


Wednesday, September 25th 11:30am-9pm Becks restaurant fundraiser. 
Make sure to tell them you are here for the Carrolltowne fundraiser. 

Every Friday and Saturday in October - Red Barn Ranch Fall activities. 
See attached flier. Use code CARROLLTOWNE when purchasing tickets. 

October 4th-31st Buppert’s Fall Fundraiser. 
Be sure to show the attached flier. The flier can be used more than once. 

October 8th - Chick Fil A restaurant night. 12pm-8pm. 
Use code CES2024 for mobile orders or mention spirit day when ordering online.

 
October 21st - Chipotle Restaurant Night. 5pm-9pm. 

Mention the fundraiser when dining in person or use code CWV62ZL for mobile orders. 

UPCOMING EVENTS:
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Fundraising Committee
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Events & Dates To Remember
Now-September 27th - Spirit Wear Sale
September 25th - Beck’s Restaurant Night
October 1st - Fun Run Registration Begins
October 4th - Buppert’s Fall Fundraiser Begins
October 4th - Red Barn Ranch Fundraiser Begins
October 7th - Trunk-or-Treat Registration Opens
October 8th - Chick-Fil-A Restaurant Night
October 17th - Teacher Requested Conferences
October 18th - Schools Closed; Professional Development
October 21st - Chipotle Restaurant Night
October 24th - Picture Day
October 25th -﻿Trunk-or-Treat, 6:45pm-8:15pm

Birthday Books Program:
birthdaybooks@carrolltownepta.com
Community Service:
communityservice@carrolltownepta.com
Cultural Arts/Diversity:
cultural@carrolltownepta.com
Fundraising:
fundraising@carrolltownepta.com
Fun Run: funrun@carrolltownepta.com
Hospitality: hospitality@carrolltownepta.com
Literacy: literacy@carrolltownepta.com
Membership:
membership@carrolltownepta.com
Performing Arts:
performingarts@carrolltownepta.com
School Spirit: spirit@carrolltownepta.com
STEM: stem@carrolltownepta.com
Sunshine: sunshine@carrolltownepta.com
Website: webmaster@carrolltownepta.com
Yearbook: yearbook@carrolltownepta.com

PTA Committees 2023-2024 PTA Executive Committee
President: Becky Seitz

president@carrolltownepta.com

Vice-President: Kelly McGonigal
vicepresident@carrolltownepta.com

Secretary: Bryanna Parish
secretary@carrolltownepta.com

Treasurer: Siobhan Blazak
treasurer@carrolltownepta.com

November 7, 7 pm
February 6, 7 pm
April 3, 7 pm
June 5, 7 pm

Future PTA Meetings

FIND US ON FACEBOOK!
Search for: 

Carrolltowne Elementary
PTA Community
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